
From: Student Affairs Committee (SAC) 

 

To: Faculty Senate 

 

Re: Charge on student flyers 

 

• The SAC discussed the issue reported in the charge. Student members of SAC 
reported that indeed Print Services (PS) ask for changes to flyers but the 
requested changes can be done in a fairly small amount of time and have never 
been a problem.  

• Faculty members of SAC do not have experiences with PS.  
• PS does have a policy that states: “Publications must comply with adopted 

University standards and editorial guidelines. Creative and Print Services and 
University Communications assures publications are in compliance with all 
established standards.” This policy seems reasonable to SAC.  

• SAC does not recommend a change in policy. 


